

Telephone (603) 673-8855, ext. 213 Fax (603) 673-8136

TOWN OF BROOKLINE, NEW HAMPSHIRE FACILITIES COMMITTEE

P.O. BOX 360 – 1 Main Street BROOKLINE, NH 03033-0360

http://www.brookline.nh.us

Minutes Facilities Committee May 27, 2015

Attendees: Linda Chomiak Tad Putney Jodi Tochko James Sartell John Carr Ann Somers, resident

Mr. Putney called the meeting to order at 6:30PM. He advised that the BOS authorized the Facilities Committee to select a contractor to complete the town hall landscaping project, to reglaze windows and paint the library.

Mr. Putney updated the committee on the checking of references for painters for the library project. The consensus of the group was to continue to check references and solicit bids for the project.

Mr. Putney received two bids for the landscaping enhancements at Town Hall. There were some disparities with the proposals in substance and style and Mr. Putney will contact the companies to clarify and refine proposals.

The next meeting was scheduled for June 23, 2015 at 6:30 PM.

Motion to adjourn made by Mr. Sartell seconded by Mr. Carr. Motion passed unanimously.

Adjourned at 7:20 PM